
 

MISCELLANEOUS MUNICIPAL ITEM 
REPORT TO COUNCIL 

February 26, 2025  
 

 
PURPOSE OF REQUEST 
 
For Council to review the proposed 3-year extension to our existing agreement with T&T Disposal Services. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The existing agreement with T&T Disposal Services will expire at the end of March 2025. 
 
REQUEST OF COUNCIL 
Proposed Motion: 
 
Option 1 – That Council approve the proposed three-year extension to the waste collection agreement with T&T 
Disposal Services. 
 
Option 2 – That Council reject the proposed three-year extension to the waste collection agreement and that 
Administration be authorized to proceed with advertising for bids regarding waste collection services within 
Foothills County.  
 
APPENDICES 
 
Appendix A:  T&T Disposal Services 

DEPARTMENT:   

 

 TOPIC: Waste Collection Agreement 

 

REPORT PRESENTED BY:  Municipal Manager Harry Riva Cambrin 
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